Sunday, May |8th
‘ , If you have joined BSBC since
January 2013, or if you are
considering becoming a member,
we would like to invite you to a

ORIE NTATION LU NC H EON luncheon to meet the Church Staff.

FOEAS oW Mesaan DSSiie Future iembers Please RSVP at the information
desk located in the foyer.




